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Hafa Adai Finegayan Elementary School Parents/Guardian, 

 

Finegayan Elementary School is preparing for the upcoming school year. Model of Learning (MOL) 

Selection for School Year 2021-2022 will take place Wednesday, March 17, 2021 through Tuesday, 

April 9, 2021. There are two MOL offered for next school year: Home Learning Online Instruction 

(Online Learning) and Traditional (Face-to-Face Learning). GDOE will be hosting a series of online 

parent forums from Monday, March 22, 2021, to Thursday, March 25, 2021. Lagu Parent forum, which 

FES is part of, is scheduled this Thursday, March 25, 2021 beginning at 6:00pm. Meeting ID is 937 1488 

4879. Parent forum will also be broadcasted live on the GDOE Facebook page. Parents of students 

turning 5-years-old by July 31, 2021 are also reminded to register children for kindergarten.  

 

Check below your MOL selection for SY 2021-2022: (Return this form to school by April 9, 2021) 

___ My child will attend ONLINE LEARNING for school year 2021-2022.  

        (Complete the Online MOL selection form attached.) 

___ My child will attend TRADITIONAL LEARNING (Face to Face). 

       (Mode of transportation:    ___ Bus rider    ____ Car rider   ___ Walker) 

 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________________ Grade for SY21-22: _____ 

Parent’s Name: _______________________________ Signature: _______________  Date: _________  

 

Should you have any question or need more information regarding the Kinder registration or MOL 

selection process, may call 632-9361 or email fes@gdoe.net. Thank you and have a safe Spring Break. 
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